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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon. 

 

In places that have already implemented ranked choice voting, the outcomes of the 

elections have contradicted the will of the voters.  RCV is highly expensive, complex,  

confusing, and would be difficult or impossible to implement without machines.  The 

Oregon Attorney General admitted the electronic systems are hackable, and our 

elections officials have already blocked transparency - we must remove machines 

from elections and certainly shouldn’t add any machines or software. 


